DANVILLE PARK GIRLS’ HIGH SCHOOL

Sports Results
Week ending 19 February 2016

Indoor Hockey:

The results for this week were as follows:

U14A VS Westville won 5-1

U14B VS St Henrys A won 4 -3

U14B VS Ashton A won 6-0

U16A VS Crawford La Lucia won 6 —2

U1eB VS Ashton A drew 1 -1

ui1eB VS St Henrys A won 7 -0

2" Team  vs Westville won 3 -2

18 Team vs St Marys’ lost 5 -2 the score was 2- 2 at half time, a very tight
game.

Action Netball:

On Friday, 12 February the First Action Netball Team played against Ashton International. The team played
exceptional Netball and won 36 -18. The players of the match were Monique and Jordan. Well done girls!

Swimming:

On Wednesday, the 10 February Danville participated in the Great 8 Gala where all the Government
schools compete for the title of top school. The team swam really well and gave it their best.

The results were as follows:

18! place Durban Girls’ High School

2" place Danville
3 place Pietermaritzburg Girls’ High
4" place Rhenish Girls’ School

Well done to the swimming team. We look forward to seeing you swim at the A League Gala next week.

Sailing:

Hannah competed in the KZN Regional Laser Regatta this weekend at Midmar Dam.

Hannah normally sails a 4.7 sail (smaller) but due to the very light wind conditions, she used the bigger
“Radial” sail this weekend — the first time she’s done so in competition.

Winds were very light on Saturday and only 2 races were sailed — after which she placed in second position
in her class.

Sunday saw the race delayed until 11 am and in order to ‘'make championship’ they had to sail 5 races back
to back. Hannah finished well in third position overall.

Lifesaving:

Well done to Ally who competed in the Girls U14 age category at the KZN Nipper Surf Lifesaving Champs
over the weekend. Ally’s results were as follows:

1%tin the Surf Swim

1%t in the Run/Swim/Run
1%tin the Board Race

1%tin Flags

1%t in the Taplin Relay
2"%in Beach Sprints

2"%in the Iron Nipper

2" in the Long Beach Run



Ally won the Girls U14 Competitor of the Competition.

Karate:

On Saturday, the 6 February Riya and Kevasha competed in a Karate competition.

Well done to Riya who was placed first in the 12-13 year old girls Kumite Division and to Kevasha who was

placed second in the 14-15 year old girls division.

Kevasha has been selected to represent the Ethekwini Region at the KZN Trials on the 21 February. Well
done ladies and good luck to Kevasha for her tournament.



